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 Objection

Comments Not withstanding the appropriateness or otherwise of the location for such a dominant massive
structure, the low quality and pedestrian nature of its design is totally unacceptable. Much will be
commented regarding the height of the flue, but I would suggest that the the lack of any iconic design
solution to the massing is the main issue. Veolia's facility at Newhaven is is piece of architecture...this
proposal is definitely not. The location and those living in proximity to it, must demand a better design
solution for an ERF... including Newhaven, they do exist. It's not a matter of economics, the enclosure
is a very small element of the facility's cost. The applicant just 'needs the will' to do something
considerably better.
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